
 Contact us 

secretary@sheffieldvc.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

Club Vacancies 

 

As most of you will know, our club is run 

on the hard work and dedication of 

volunteers, and without these people 

SVC will simply cease to exist. As such, 

we are always looking for people to fill 

these roles. From the end of the 

season, Rob Dyson will be stepping 

down as Club Treasurer and our Club 

Welfare Officer, Sara Ilic, will also be 

leaving us. If you are interested in filling 

either of these roles, please get in 

touch. We welcome all volunteers, 

and here are some example roles that 

you could go for at our next AGM: 

 

▪ Club Secretary 

▪ Team Secretary 

▪ Social Media Manager 

▪ Coach / Assistant Coach 

 

Summer Reccy 

 

As well as the usual Sunday reccy 

session, there will also be a session 

running on a Thursday night at 8-10. If 

you are interested and aren’t currently 

in the reccy group on Spond, let us 

know and we can make sure you are 

added. 

 

England U17 Selection 

 

Our very own Sam Smallwood was 

picked to play for England U17, 

travelling all the way to Bulgaria. A big 

well done from the club! 

 

 

 

End of Season Social (EOSS) 

 

We have got a date in the diary for this 

year's EOSS, and it's going to be held 

on 13/05/2023. We are also holding 

our annual AGM beforehand, with 

doors opening at 5pm and a prompt 

start at 5:30. The doors for the social will 

then open at 7pm, with food being 

served at 7:30. Get in touch via email 

or our socials to find out more details. 

 

Christmas Social Feedback Form 

 

If you haven’t had chance yet, not to 

worry. Back at the start of the year a 

feedback form was sent around to get 

your comments on the Christmas 

social. If you haven’t completed it and 

did attend, your feedback would be 

appreciated. 

 

Social Committee 

 

If anyone is interested in helping out 

with organising social events, whether 

it be the EOSS, Christmas social or 

events over the summer, get in touch 

as your help will always be welcomed. 

 

Club equipment up for grabs 

 

Following on from the recent PDF 

document sent around, we already 

have interest for some of the kits and 

potentially other club equipment too. 

If you haven’t seen it yet, check your 

team WhatsApp messages or Spond if 

you are a junior. We are giving away 

some of the club equipment we no 

longer use, so don’t miss out. 
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